
S1 Parents Evening Feedback: Thursday 8th February 

 

 

 

Summary of responses received 

Parents generally appreciated the convenience of online parent-teacher meetings, saving time and allowing for more 

flexibility in scheduling. While most praised the smooth experience and thorough feedback received from teachers, 

others faced technical difficulties such as trouble connecting to appointments or encountering glitches during calls. 

Feedback varied regarding the allotted five-minute time slots, with some finding it sufficient for meaningful 

discussions while others felt it was too short, especially when dealing with technical issues. Suggestions for 



improvement included providing clearer instructions for first-time users, or pre-releasing informational videos to 

optimise the limited time for discussions about the students. Despite challenges, most parents expressed gratitude 

for the opportunity to engage with teachers and gain insights into their child's progress. 

 

Would you continue to support this online parents evening format being the new normal over the years to come? 

 

 

 


